
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE: September 18, 2019 

 

TO: Gray Construction 

 

FROM: Brian Macanka 

             Field Representative Area 1 

 

SUBJECT: Piedmont Timber Harvesting & Equipment Safety Training Record 

 

Piedmont Timber Harvesting & Equipment became a policy holder with Forestry Mutual 

on September 30, 2016.  The company has a great view on safety and works hard to keep 

a safe workplace.  Since becoming a policyholder, we have worked together to create and 

implement Safe Work Rules specific to their logging operation.  Piedmont Timber 

Harvesting also utilizes the North Carolina Logger Safety Checklist Booklet to manage 

their annual training requirements.  This booklet keeps the crew up to date with all 

applicable OSHA safety requirements.   

 

Forestry Mutual provided refresher chainsaw safety training to the crew on April 10, 

2019.  I have personally inspected their jobsite on numerous occasions and have never 

had a safety write-up.  The crew understands the importance of safety and works hard to 

follow the managements direction.    Piedmont Timber Harvesting is an excellent 

example of a safe modern logging operation that can handle most any situation.   

 

Don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Brian Macanka 

Field Representative Area 1 

919-631-1827 


